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†  †  †
“Finally, brethren, 

PRAY FOR US, 
that the word of the Lord 

may have free course, and be 
glorified, even as it is with 

you.” 
(2 Thessalonians 3:1) 

Prayer Letter April-June 2020 

Dear Supporters and Friends, 

There is not much we can say about these three last months. We missed church for 
14 weeks in a row. This next Sunday, June 21, we are going to restart our 
meetings. We still are under restrictions that we must follow, but we have been 
informed that we will no longer be under a state of alarm as of this next Sunday. 
Even so, we must have our masks on and keep a social distance.  
  
It has been our prayer during these weeks that Christians would not fail in our 
faith, but as people very often say now, “We will start a new normal.” It may be so 
for us as believers too.  
  
It is my personal belief that there is not going to be such a new normal for this 
world. This world is not going towards a new normal but rather to an old normal. 
The hearts of the people have not changed a bit. They are still rotten. In Jeremiah 
17:9, God says very plainly, “The heart is deceitful above all things, and 
desperately wicked” Dear Brethren, no matter what happens to this world, people
´s hearts are not going to change. We remember the case of Pharaoh. No matter 
what any of the plagues did to them, Pharaoh´s heart was more and more 
hardened. We can see the same situation in the last book of the Bible. In 
Revelation 16:11, we read about people’s hearts under the vials of the wrath of 
God as they pour out over this world. Look at their attitude: “And blasphemed the 
God of heaven because of their pains and their sores, and repented not of their 
deeds.” It seems to me that this world is not going into a new normal, but rather, 
as I have said, to their old normal. Very soon, we will see all people going back to 
the same vices. The stadiums will be full again. The theaters, dancing places, bars, 
etc. are going to be the same as they use to be before these catastrophic months.  
  
It would be good for Christians, who are saved by the grace of God, to use this 
time to meditate upon our ways and go on into a NEW normal. New because our 
Christian lives will be improved and different from the ones we use to have. And 
normal, because it would be the one which should be the normal Christian life. 
The unbelievers should not go back to their OLD normal, and Christians must go 
forward to the kind of life that should be normal for us. We must understand that 
our spiritual lives were below normal before this crisis. We have to go up to 
the normal way. May the Lord help us to 
come into a spiritual NEW NORMAL.  
  
Dur ing these months , we have 
performed and put together the texts of 
my new 218-page book titled Principios 
Bíblicos Sobre el Matrimonio y la 
Familia (Bible Principles for Married 
Couples and Families).  It is my prayer 
that the Lord might use the writings to 
help many married couples and families 
with their difficulties. Satan is obsessed with destroying families because that is 
the best way to destroy society. Maybe you would like to send some of the books 
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to your missionaries in Spanish-speaking countries. Amazon will soon have them 
to print on demand, and they will be able to receive them in their country. 

I also prepared the revised 
second edition of my previous 
book Palabras de la Palabra 
(Words of the WORD), also in 
Spanish. The book is in the 
print shop right now.  
  
We thank our God that none of 
us, whether family or the 
people in our two churches 
have been infected wi th 

COVID-19. Praise the Lord for that. We hope that none of you have been 
infected with that illness either. 
  
We pray for you very often, giving thanks to our God for your 
faithfulness in supporting us both physically and spiritually. Thanks so 
much, dear people. 
  
May the Lord give us a revival in our hearts in these last and perilous 
times. Maranatha! 
  
 In Christ's holy name and at His service, 
 Alejandro, Fina and Samuel Sanchez 
           Your missionaries in Spain 


